
Interim Actions 

 
Date:  February 28, 2011 

 

To:     Dr. Clarence Watson 

 From: Orlando McMeans, Chair - ESCOP 

 

This is to formalize your appointment to the NRSP Review Committee as a SAAESD Delegate, 

effective immediately.  I sincerely appreciate your taking on this assignment.  Thank you for 

serving in this capacity. Please do not hesitate to contact the SAAESD Office of the Executive 

Director if we can be of assistance in this appointment. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  April 12, 2011 

 

To:     Dr. Karen Plaut 

 From: Orlando McMeans, Chair - ESCOP 

 

This is to formalize your appointment to the ESCOP Budget and Legislative Committee as 

a NCRA Delegate, effective immediately.  I sincerely appreciate your taking on this assignment.  

Thank you for serving in this capacity. Please do not hesitate to contact Carolyn Brooks or me if 

we can be of assistance in this appointment. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Date: April 13, 2011 

 

To:     Dr. Mary Duryea 

 From: Orlando McMeans, Chair - ESCOP 

 

This is to formalize your appointment to the LEAD 21 Board representing ESCOP, effective 

immediately.  I sincerely appreciate your taking on this assignment.  Thank you for serving in 

this capacity. Please do not hesitate to contact Arlen Leholm, Carolyn Brooks, or me if we can be 

of assistance in this appointment. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Date: May 19, 2011 

 

To:     Dr. David Thompson 

 From: Orlando McMeans, Chair - ESCOP 

 

This is to formalize your appointment to the ESCOP Science & Technology Committee as 

a WAAESD Delegate, effective immediately.  I sincerely appreciate your taking on this 

assignment.  Thank you for serving in this capacity. Please do not hesitate to contact Carolyn 

Brooks or me if we can be of assistance in this appointment. 

 

 

The ESCOP Chair submitted the names of Steve Slack and Barbara Allen-Diaz for consideration 

by the BAAPBD as the replacement for Mark McLellan who will not finish out his term on the 

board. 


